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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1575, as introduced, creates the Streamlined Services Act, which establishes a unified and 

streamlined eligibility and enrollment systems within the Oklahoma Department of Human 

Services to improve access to and management of services. The system must promote efficiency, 

accessibility, and coordination of services to all programs listed, but will not be just limited to 

the listed programs. The Department must coordinate with any state agency or community 

partner that administers a specified program. The Department must also conduct a feasibility 

study to identify further opportunities to integrate more programs into the system over time. The 

Department must also develop, implement, and administer an integrated access system to 

addresses the meets the listed criteria. The Department of Human Services must issue a request 

for proposals within six months of the act's effective date and launch the system for public use 

within one year. They must also establish benchmarks and provide updates to the Governor and 

Legislature every six months until the system is fully operational. 

 

Prepared By: Suzie Nahach 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1575 establishes the Streamlined Services Act, which requires the Department of Human 

Services (DHS) to develop, implement, and administer an integrated system for applicants to 

apply and manage benefits across multiple state funded programs. The measure requires DHS to 

issue a request for proposals (RFP) for the development of an integrated system within six (6) 

months and launch the system within one (1) year of the effective date of the act.  

 

According to DHS, no fiscal impact is anticipated for FY26. The anticipated cost for developing 

and implementing the integrated system is unknown at this time. However, the impact for FY27 

and beyond will largely depend on the response to the RFP. This analysis has been updated to 

reflect the most recent feedback from DHS. 

 

Prepared By: Alexandra Ladner, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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